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December 17, 2007

The Honorable Janct Napolitano
Governor of Arizona

1700 West Washington
Phoenix, Arizona 85007

Re:  Arizona Game & Fish Commission Position on I-10 Pheenix/Tucson Bypass Study
Dear Governor Napolitano:

The purpose of this letter is 1o inform you of a recent position taken by the Arizona Game & Fish
Commission (AZGFC) regarding the I-10 bypass. On December 7, 2007 the AZGI7C took a position
of opposition to the proposed I-10 bypass described at several recent public meetings. The AZGFC
recommends that all possible infrastructure upgrades of the current I-10 freeway be taken into
consideration prior to moving forward with the construction of an I-10 bypass.

Sincerely,
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Michael M. Golightly, Chairman
Arizona Game and Fish Commission

MMG:rst

cc; . . Arizona Game and Fish Commissioners
Duane L. Shroufe, Director
Victor Mendez, Director
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December 17, 2007

Mr. Victor Mendez, Director

Arizona Department of Transportation
206 South 17" Avenue

Phoenix, Arizona 85007

Mail Drop 100A

Re:  Arizona Game & Fish Commission Position on I-10 Phoenix/Tucson Bypass Study

Dear Mr. Mendez:

The purpose of this letter is to inform you of a recent position taken by the Arizona Game & Fish
Commission (AZGFC) regarding the I-10 bypass. On December 7, 2007 the AZGFC took a position
of opposition to the proposed I-10 bypass described at several recent public meetings. The AZGFC
recommends that all possible infrastructure upgrades of the current I-10 freeway be taken into

consideration prior to moving forward with the construction of an 1-10 bypass.

Sincerely,

Michael M. Golightly, Chairman
Arizona Game and Fish Commission

MMGurst

cc:. .. .Arizona Game and Fish Commissioners.
Duane L. Shroufe, Director
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